From:

Sent: 01 April 2025 22:15

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Bull Inn planning application

| would like to object to the demolishing of the Bull Inn to replace with flats.

This is a community asset in an area poorly served. Due to the EBLN, traffic has been routed via Crew
hole and cannot handle the additional traffic that more housing would create.

Furthermore if the pub was reinstated it would reduce the need for car transport and act as a
community hub. This is a valuable historic building that should be saved and revitalised.

Regards

Robin Pond

Sent from my iPhone





